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Police in Tomah are looking for two suspects linked to a shooting that  occured two weeks ago.
Beyond that....not much else is being released by police.  Chief Wes Revels.

         

21 year old Holden Mayberry suffered a single gunshot wound to
the torso  after he was walking along a walking trail in Tomah. Mayberry told police  two men
confronted him on the trail and then shot him. No detailed description  of the suspects has been
given.
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